
Nails.Waxing.Lashes 
 
Your safety is our top priority.​ We will be taking extra 
precautions to ensure the safety of both you and our 
talented team. We’ve kept our space squeaky clean while 
you‘ve been away. We will continue to follow CDC 

recommendations and thoroughly sanitize and disinfect all stations and 
equipment before, during, and after each appointment.  
 
Due to Health Department requirements, our staff members will continue to 
wear face masks, gloves and protective face shields. We will also practice 
social distancing. We’ve remodeled the shop and added sneeze guard shields 
to separate clients and technicians.  
 
To all loyal clients, we are asking you to wear face masks and to fill out 
consent forms when you come in. We will also take your temperature. 
 
At each station, restroom and entrance, hand sanitizer will be provided. 
According to State Policy, we are no longer allowed to provide beverages but 
you can bring your own.  
  
Please ask us for assistance to get the nail polishes, including all regular 
named and numbered polishes. Sample gel polishes are still available to 
choose from. We will sanitize each bottle after returning them to the display 
shelves. 
 
Thank you for understanding and working together with us through this time!  
 
Lynn Vu - Manager of The Muse SF 


